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Looking for a Ride? Loudoun County Surplus Auction Rolls Out Harley 
Davidson Motorcycles, Passenger Vehicles, Office Chairs and More 

The current Loudoun County surplus auction features several Harley Davidson motorcycles 
as well as automobiles and utility vehicles. For those who would like something with smaller 
wheels, the auction also includes a lot of 14 rolling office chairs. In addition, the auction features 
children’s craft stands, wooden cubbies, tripods, exercise equipment, dishwashers as well as typical 
office items, such as filing cabinets, computers and more. The auction will close at 9:30 a.m., 
Thursday, April 14, 2022. 

 
Detailed information and photographs of the items for sale are online here. 

 
Loudoun County sells selected items online through Public Surplus, which was created 

specifically for public agencies. Anyone interested in bidding on the items must be registered with 
publicsurplus.com. Registration is free; however, a 9.75% buyer’s premium is charged to all 
purchases. Loudoun County government and school employees are subject to bidding limitations 
under the auction terms and conditions, which are available on the Public Surplus site.  

 
Loudoun County has specific hours for buyers to pick up their items at 14 Cardinal Park 

Drive, Suite 106, in Leesburg. Items must be picked up by appointment, 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. or 
1:00 - 3:00 p.m. The dates for items to be picked up are noted on each auction item listed on the 
Loudoun County auction site.  
 

More information about the sale of Loudoun County government surplus items is online at 
loudoun.gov/surplus.       
 

                                      
 

The current Loudoun County government online surplus auction  
includes bargains on many items, including motorcycles, passenger 

vehicles and office furniture. 
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